
Work Party Postponement Due to Bad Weather

In the event of extreme weather, such as extensive flooding or snow, the following process 
will apply for notifying members that a work party needs to be postponed.

1. Each week, Work Party Admin will provide the work party leader with the ‘phone 
numbers of the members due to attend the next work party

2. If the work party leader decides that the work party should be postponed because 
either he is not able to travel himself or conditions at the club are unsuitable for a 
work party to go ahead, either he or Work Party Admin (Denise Fenwick) will 
endeavour to ‘phone the affected members to inform them that the work party has 
been postponed – obviously, this is likely to be late on during the week

3. Those members will be rescheduled to a future work party instead

All members remain responsible for their own safety and, although the Maintenance team 
appreciates those members who commit to turn up for their scheduled work parties and 
make every effort to attend, no member should put themselves at risk to get to the club for a 
work party:  only you know what the conditions are like where you live.  

So, if you decide that it is unsafe to travel to the club for your work party, please let your 
work party leader know as soon as you can, or contact Denise who will liaise with the work 
party leader and also arrange an alternative date for you.

If you are in any doubt as to whether the work party will go ahead, again please contact 
your work party leader or Denise for confirmation – mobile preferred for a quick reply.

Denise Fenwick:  mobile 07769-317858  or email  workparty@marchwoodyc.org.uk
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